
REPORT ON DOLPHIN CONSERVATION AWARENESS ACTIVITIES 

 

‘Let the rivers sing with dolphins, not echo with silence.’ 

The Junior Wing (classes III, IV and V) of DPS Sector 45, under the aegis of Eco Club for Mission LiFE 

actively participated in a series of awareness activities from 16th to 18th July 2025 which aligned with CBSE’s 

initiative to collaborate with the Government of India’s ‘Project Dolphin’. The project promotes marine 

conservation awareness among young learners by highlighting dolphins' role in maintaining biodiversity, 

emphasizing their ecological importance in rivers and oceans. Through engaging activities, students explored 

the significance of dolphins and developed a sense of responsibility towards protecting marine ecosystems. 

Inspiring videos on dolphins were shown, followed by the students’ pledge to protect dolphins and spread 

awareness about their conservation. This collective commitment was a powerful moment of unity and purpose. 

Adding a creative and emotional dimension to the campaign, students of Class V presented a thought-

provoking street play titled ‘Dolu ki Pukar’ for their peers in the school hours. The performance depicted the 

struggles faced by dolphins due to pollution, habitat destruction, and human negligence. The street play left a 

lasting impression on the audience, reinforcing the message of environmental stewardship. 

The Vice Principal (Sector-45), Ms. Arpna Gupta, Offg. Dean Commmunity Outreach, Ms. Sarita Singh and 

Headmistress Junior Wing, Ms. Kanu Chopra applauded the students for their engaging performance and 

urged them to do their bit as next generation students who have a crucial role in preserving the planet’s 

environment. 

 


